
 

             Rowantree Primary School                                   
  

                                 Newsletter 3 December 2019 

With Christmas just around the corner, I wanted to take this opportunity to remind of some important 

dates between now and the Christmas break. I would like to remind you of the addition In-Service day for 

school staff on Thursday 12th December, this is due to the school being closed to pupils because of the 

General Election. 

We wish you all a restful festive season. 

Wednesday 11th December Primary 7 Christmas Fayre Letter attached 

Thursday 12th December Election Day School Closed to pupils 

Monday 16th December School show 1.45pm Ticket information attached 

Tuesday 17thDecember School show  9.30am Ticket information attached 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day  

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Lunch Free for all pupils 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Parties (pm) No cost 

Thursday 19th December Christmas Service For pupils and staff 

Friday 20th December School finishes 12noon  

 
 

 


